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Another half term has flown by and we all hope you have a wonderful week 

enjoying the extra bank holiday! 

THIS WEEK YEAR R HAVE BEEN LEARNING…… 

PHONICS: This week we have introduced the diagraphs ur as in surf, or in fork and ar as in 

car.  Keep practicing the words in their phonics book   

STORY TIME: This week we have been reading the story of The Queen’s 

Knickers. We have identified some interesting words from the story which 

we call Ninja Words, these aren’t words the children need to read they are 

to increase children’s vocabulary.   

smartly chest trunk crisis valuable 

hamper occasion parachute baggy 

Children have been reading this story as it has linked nicely to learning about the Queen and also 

our RE topic this week about special clothes.  

RE: The children this week have been learning about special clothes.  Thank you to everyone who 

sent a picture of their child wearing something special.  The children have learnt about why 

people wear special clothes and the significance of this.  For example 

they have learnt what some Christians wear like a Bishop and also what 

people who follow the Sikh religion wear. The children have really 

enjoyed linking this to what the Queen wears making their own crowns.  

MATHS: We have been learning about ‘odd blocks’ and ‘even tops’ (odd 

and even numbers to 10) and sorting numbers into doubles and not doubles 

(through our understanding of odd and even numbers). 

KINETIC LETTERS: This week the children have been learning to write the Sliding Line capital 

letters V W X Y Z. We have attached the sheets to go with these capital letters so children 

can practice at home.  

YEAR R SHOWCASES: We are busy preparing our showcases which we are planning to send out 

via email a few weeks after half term. The children can’t wait to share with you some of their 

learning from the past few weeks.  

KEY DATES:  

Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June HALF TERM School closed 

Year R Weekly 

Information 

Sheet 

27/5/2022 

mailto:info@foundrylaneprimary.co.uk

